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Eastbound Horsetooth Road Closed for Resurfacing Beginning July 6 
 

Beginning Tuesday, July 6, the City of Fort Collins Streets Department will begin a road reconstruction 
project on West Horsetooth Road from Taft Hill Road to Shields Street. Work will begin at Taft Hill Road 
and proceed east.  This project is estimated to last approximately 3 weeks. 
 
Working Hours and Traffic Impact 
Typically working hours are weekdays from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Detour routes will be provided using 
Taft Hill Road, Drake Road, Shields Street, and Harmony Road. To avoid congestion in residential areas, 
motorists are encouraged to use the detour routes, which provide signalized intersections and are designed 
for high traffic volumes.  Delays can be expected for the duration of the project and alternate routes are 
suggested to avoid the construction zone. 
 
Contact Information 
If you have specific concerns about resident or business access, please contact Brenda Van Dyke at the 
City of Fort Collins Streets Department: 970-222-1901 or bvandyke@fcgov.com. 
 
Project questions may be directed to Darren Moritz, Pavement Management Program Manager, at the City 
of Fort Collins Streets Department: 970-556-1495 or dmoritz@fcgov.com.  
 
Information on this and other road construction projects is available at fcgov.com/streets. 
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